
The Birmingham and Solihull Coroner's Court 
Steelhouse Lane 
Birmingham 
B46BJ 

7th March 2024 

Dear Lynne, 

In relation to the PFD report, I can confirm that The Pipeline Industries Guild are undertaking the 
following actions: 

• March - following on from conversations with BBV and the sharing of lessons learned the 
attached note has been issued to all our members. 

• April - webinar to take place to discuss the lessons learned, safety measures to be 
implemented both with the trailers and on site and the impact this has had. For information all 
our webinars are recorded and promoted throughout the year via our YouTube channel. 
Webinar-HS2 Bickenhill-Coil Trailer Falality-Lessons Learn! 

• September - our quarterly online publication "In the Pipeline" which is issued to members and 
available via our website and social media platform will feature the lessons learned message & 
output from the webinar Gu,ld  

Internal measures: 
by ensuring safety moments are part of our standard agendas for all exec and board meetings 
continuing to raise safety awareness through our technical panels 
our awards will continue with the H&S commendation (which was awarded to LaySAFE - SAFE 
Coiled Pipe Installation in 2023) 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to clarify the above or require further information. 

Kind regards 

 
Executive Director 
The Pipeline Industries Guild 
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